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Nikon D3200 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2012-07-20 A full-color guide to Nikon's
exciting new entry-level dSLR With its large 24.2 megapixel sensor, full HD video
recording capability, and wireless options, the Nikon D3200 is very appealing! This
full-color guide assumes no prior digital photography or dSLR knowledge and helps
you start taking great pictures with your new Nikon right from the beginning.
Popular author and photography instructor Julie Adair King shows you how to use all
the settings, manage playback options, take control with manual modes, work with
video, and edit and share your images. It's like a personal course in beginning dSLR
photography. New dSLR users will quickly gain skills and confidence with the step-bystep, colorfully illustrated instructions in this beginner's guide to the Nikon
D3200 camera Explains how to use all the new features of the Nikon D3200, including
a 24-megapixel sensor, 11 autofocus points, 4 frame-per-second shooting, full HD
video capabilities, and a WiFi feature that lets you control the camera remotely or
preview images on your smartphone Covers auto and manual modes, playback options,
working with exposure and focus, shooting video, editing and sharing photos,
troubleshooting, and photography tips Popular author has written more than 15 For
Dummies books on Nikon and Canon cameras Nikon D3200 For Dummies is the easy, fullcolor, and fun way to start making the most of your new camera right away.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P610 Alexander S. White 2015-05-12 This
book is a complete guide to the operation and features of the Nikon Coolpix P610
digital camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus, functions, and controls
of this superzoom camera in clear language, accompanied by more than 350 full-color
illustrations and sample photographs. This guide shows beginning and intermediate
photographers how to capture still images and videos with the Coolpix P610, and how
to use the camera’s many shooting options to get the results they want. The book
explains topics such as autofocus, manual focus, aperture priority, shutter
priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO, memory cards, and flash modes.
The book includes a discussion of techniques for using the camera’s phenomenal zoom
lens, with a maximum focal length of 1440mm, to full advantage. The book also
discusses the camera’s features for image transfer and remote control through the
P610’s built-in wireless (Wi-Fi) network), as well as its features for adding
location data to images through its GPS capability. The book includes sample images
taken using the creative settings of the camera, including the Picture Control
settings, which alter the color processing of images; the Scene and Special Effects
shooting modes, with settings optimized for subjects such as landscapes, portraits,
pets, sunsets, and action shots; and the camera’s features for continuous (burst)
shooting and time-lapse photography. In addition, the book provides introductions to
topics such as infrared photography, street photography, and macro photography. The

book also explains the video recording abilities of the Coolpix P610, which can
shoot high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound and can record clips of highspeed video at rates up to 4 times normal speed. In addition, the book describes
procedures for playing back images and videos in the camera and for using the Filter
Effects option to add special effects to images after they have been captured. In
three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the Coolpix P610, including
cases, external flash units, and charging and power options. The appendices include
a list of useful web sites and other resources, as well as a section with “quick
tips” to help users take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient
ways possible.
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2013-09-18 Mastering the Nikon D7100 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D7100 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the
confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far
surpasses the user's manual. It guides readers through the camera features with stepby-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why
explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative writing style allows
readers to easily follow directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to
share his knowledge. The learning experience for new D7100 users goes beyond just
the camera itself and covers basic photography technique.
Mastering the Nikon Z50 Darrell Young 2020-06-01 Mastering the Nikon Z50 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
Nikon's new mirrorless Z50 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate
past the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera
equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far
surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers through the camera features with stepby-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why
explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The
information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers basic
photography technique.
Nikon D5300 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2014-02-19 Everything you need to
know to take amazing photographs using your new DSLR The Nikon D5300 Digital Field
Guide is filled with everything you need to know to take fantastic photos with your
new Nikon. In full color, this portable guide covers all of the essential controls,
features, and functions of the Nikon D5300, using step-by-step instructions and
providing full-color images of each menu screen. Nikon users will love this
comprehensive field guide—it's just the right size to fit into a camera bag, so
you'll be able to take it wherever your photography adventures take you. The guide
goes beyond camera settings, offering you a refresher course in digital photography
principles, and covering the essentials of lighting, composition, and exposure. This
perfectly sized field guide features: Compact size, allowing photographers to carry
it wherever they go Professional advice on everything from composing a variety of
shots to choosing lenses Colorful example images, along with detailed instructions
on how to get the most from each of the camera's features Filled with amazing

examples, this handy guide offers a variety of tips and tricks. You'll learn how to
capture portraits, take character-filled candid shots, frame sports action, document
travel, work with macro photography, and much more!
Nikon Coolpix B500 Users Guide David Cowherd 2020-10-14 Nikon Coolpix B500 is one
of the best cameras you can ever find out there, but how do you use it?The Nikon
Coolpix B500 Users Guide is the complete guide to using the Nikon Coolpix B500. This
book is written with the beginner in mind and is excellent for seniors and firsttime Nikon Coolpix B500 users.Getting a new Nikon Coolpix B500 digital camera is
impressive; it can practically feel like getting a new toy. Nobody cherishes a toy
that makes you read a long guidebook just to figure out how the darn thing
works!That is why I have put this book together for both beginners and expert, to
teach you them the building blocks of using the Nikon Coolpix B500 camera. It starts
out by going over the feature and modes in the device, followed by defining some key
terms that canon camera user needs to know. This book will explain all the basics
settings, Dials, Modes, Buttons, Shooting Tips and much more.It covers only what
most users want to know so you don't have to comb through hundreds of pages of
technical jargon just to find out how to do a common feature.This book is written in
a little more casual and fun than what you expect from most canon manuals.Click the
BUY button now!!!
Mastering the Nikon D610 Darrell Young 2014 Mastering the Nikon D610 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D610 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the
confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far
surpasses the user's manual. It guides readers through the camera features with stepby-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why
explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative writing style allows
readers to easily follow directions while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share
his knowledge. The learning experience for new D610 users goes beyond just the
camera itself and covers basic photography technique.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P900 Alexander S. White 2015-06-22 This
book, by Alexander S. White, is a complete, clearly written guide to the operation
of the Nikon Coolpix P900 digital camera. The book explains all shooting modes,
menus, functions, and controls of this superzoom camera, accompanied by more than
350 full-color illustrations and sample photographs. The guide shows beginning and
intermediate photographers how to use the camera’s many options to get the results
they want. The book explains topics such as autofocus, manual focus, HDR (High
Dynamic Range) photography, ISO, memory cards, and flash modes. It includes a
discussion of techniques for using the P900’s phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum
optical focal length of 2000mm, to full advantage. The book also discusses the
camera’s features for image transfer and remote control through the P900’s built-in
Wi-Fi network, as well as its features for adding location data to images. The book
includes sample images taken with the creative settings of the camera, including the
Picture Control options, which alter the color processing of images; the Scene and
Special Effects shooting modes, with settings optimized for subjects such as
landscapes, birds, pets, sunsets, and action shots; and the camera’s features for
burst shooting and time-lapse photography. In addition, the book provides
introductions to topics such as infrared photography, street photography, and macro
photography. The book also explains the video features of the P900, which can shoot
HD video with stereo sound and can record high-speed video at rates up to 4 times
normal speed. In addition, the book describes procedures for playing back images and
videos in the camera and for using the Filter Effects option to add special effects
to images after they have been captured. In three appendices, the book discusses

accessories for the Coolpix P900, including cases, external flash units, and
charging and power options. The appendices include a list of useful web sites and
other resources, as well as a section with “quick tips” to help users take advantage
of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible.
Nikon D3400 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2016-12-14 Discover the essentials to
getting better photos with the Nikon DLSLR D3400 The Nikon D3400 hits stores as
Nikon's most advanced entry-level DSLR camera. Along with the pixel power to deliver
sharp images, it also offers tools to be instantly creative and quickly share photos
to a smartphone. This book will get you up to speed on the D3400 in a flash—teaching
you all the basic photography skills needed to get great shots from a DSLR camera,
while also giving you clear, hands-on guidance through the D3400's specific
controls. Nikon D3400 for Dummies helps you learn the ins and outs of the Nikon
D3400, including how to get started right away in auto mode, get creative with scene
modes, and take full control in manual mode. Filled with practical, easy-to-follow
instructions, this book will help you transform from an inexperienced beginner to an
advanced shutterbug whose shots could grace the cover of any popular magazine. Get
the lowdown on the controls and settings on a Nikon D3400 Learn how pro
photographers set their cameras to get better shots Discover the tools that control
your camera's exposure settings Put your newfound knowledge together to shoot better
portraits, action shots, and low-light images If you're ready to put down your
dinky, dim-lit, non-zooming smartphone and pick up a real professional-grade DSLR
camera, do so with the help of Nikon D3400 for Dummies.
Nikon D3500 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2019-01-14 Use your Nikon D3500 camera
like the pros Capturing frame-worthy photos is no easy feat — until now! Inside,
author Julie King shares her experience as a professional photographer and
photography teacher to help you get picture-perfect landscapes, portraits, action
shots, and more with your Nikon D3500 digital SLR camera. It takes more than a good
eye and an amazing camera to get shots like the pros. With the help of Nikon D3500
For Dummies, you’ll find all the expert advice and know-how you need to unlock your
camera’s capabilities to their fullest potential. From working with the basics of
lighting and exposure to making sense of your camera’s fanciest features, you’ll be
snapping professional-grade photos in a flash! Learn the five essential options for
shooting quality photos Understand the settings that control exposure Take charge of
color and focus features Put your skills together to shoot portraits, close-ups, and
action shots Whether you’re shooting in automatic mode, scene mode, or manual mode,
you’ll get all the guidance you need to take photos you’ll be proud to share.
Architecture Nikon Digital Camera User's Manual 2013
Nikon D3100 Jeff Revell 2010-11-29 Now that you've bought the amazing Nikon D3100,
you need a book that goes beyond a tour of the camera's features to show you exactly
how to use the D3100 to take great pictures. With Nikon D3100: From Snapshots to
Great Shots, you get the perfect blend of photography instruction and camera
reference that will take your images to the next level! Beautifully illustrated with
large, vibrant photos, this book teaches you how to take control of your photography
to get the image you want every time you pick up the camera. Follow along with your
friendly and knowledgeable guide, photographer and author Jeff Revell, and you will:
Learn the top ten things you need to know about shooting with the D3100 Use the
D3100’s automatic scene modes to get better shots right away Move on to the
professional modes, where you have full control over the look and feel of your
images Master the photographic basics of composition, focus, depth of field, and
much more Learn all the best tricks and techniques for getting great action shots,
landscapes, and portraits Find out how to get great shots in low light Fully grasp
all the concepts and techniques as you go, with assignments at the end of every
chapter With Nikon D3100: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you’ll learn not only what
makes a great shot work–you’ll learn how to get that shot using your D3100. And once
you've got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s Flickr group, share your photos,

and discuss how you use your D3100 at:
flickr.com/groups/nikond3100fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
Nikon Coolpix P950 Users Guide James Cabe 2020-09-28 The Nikon Coolpix P950 Users
Guide is the complete guide to using the Nikon Coolpix P950 camera. It provides you
with all the essential information you need to know to bring the best out of your
camera, including a guide to all aspects of the camera's operation, as well as many
advanced settings for autofocus and exposure control and how to use the Camera,
Menus, and many more. This guide is written for Nikon Coolpix P950 first time user
and intermediate photographers; it teaches you how to take still images and record
videos with this camera. This user Guide also provides details about the camera's
automatic and advanced shooting modes, as well as continuous shooting at rates as
fast as 20 frames per second. With a shot that is as fast as 90 frames per second,
this also includes numerous menu options for shooting, playback, and setup. It also
gives step by step tips and tricks to using 4K video with s log3 and Interval
Shooting. Active mode image stabilization in 4K video recording and Movie Edit add
on compatible Microphone jack and vertical position data recording and many more.
Whether you only need to learn the basics, or if you want to discover some advanced
tips, Nikon Coolpix P950 Users Guide is here to help. What are you still waiting
for? Click the buy button now.
Nikon D200 Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2012-06-26 You've been waiting for an
affordable dSLR with the quality and versatility of the Nikon D200. Packed with
great techniques and full-color examples, this book helps you take advantage of all
the D200's features. From the Quick Tour on how to use your D200 to the intricacies
of setting white balance, working with the flash, converting NEF, and shooting
superb images in more than twenty common situations, it's all here—and it goes
anywhere you and your Nikon can. Get a clear understanding of your camera's
challenges and advantages Choose the right shooting, exposure, and focus modes for
each type of shot Use extended ISO and noise reduction Explore how various lenses
can enhance your work Work with different flash options and available light Visit
our Web site at www.wiley.com/compbooks
Nikon Z50 Users Guide Hector Brad 2020-06-08 This is a fantastic guide. Tells you
everything you need to know and more. In this guide the author gives a comprehensive
and detailed account of the real world capabilities of this fantastic camera. It
provides you with all the essential information you need to know to bring the best
out of your camera, including a guide to all aspects of the camera's operation, as
well as many advanced settings for autofocus and exposure control and how to use the
Camera, Menus, and many more. This guide is written for Nikon Z50 first time user
and intermediate photographers. Whether you only need to learn the basics, or if you
want to discover some advanced tips, of Nikon Z50 Users Guide is here to help.Super
helpful guide to navigating all of the Z50 features with tips and tricks to assist
people who are finding it difficult to use this amazing camera and the features it
comes with.This book is the best user manual you need to guide you on how to use and
optimally maximize your camera.This book has comprehensive tips & in-depth tutorials
for First time user, seniors, and experts, and by the time you've finished reading
this book, you'll be a pro.What are you still waiting for? Click the buy button now.
Nikon D850 User Manual Richard Boyle 2021-07-29 An All in One Guide to Master your
Nikon D850 The Nikon D850 is a high resolution full-frame DSLR, boasting a 46MP
backside-illuminated CMOS sensor. But, in a fairly radical departure for the series,
it is also one of the company's fastest-shooting DSLRs. This combination of
properties should significantly widen the camera's appeal to high-end enthusiasts as
well as a broad range of professional photographers. The use of a backside
illuminated (BSI) sensor means that the light collecting elements of the sensor are
closer to the surface of the chip. This should not only increase the efficiency of
the sensor (improving low light performance) but should also be expected to make the
pixels near the edges of the sensor better able to accept light approaching with

high angles of incidence, improving peripheral image quality. Taking the perfect
shot requires more than just years of experience and good lighting! Knowing Your
camera and what it offers you is a primary requirement. and this Nikon D850 manual
provides clear, step by step instructions to help you take full advantage of your
camera. Here's a preview of what you'll learn Learn about each button on your camera
Understand the settings Get better photos in auto or manual mode Shoot, view, and
edit movies Whatever the occasion you're shooting for, you'll get all the guidance
you need to take excellent photos from now!
Nikon D5600 Users Guide for Photographers Hector Brad 2020-05-13 The Nikon D5600
Users Guide for Photographers is the complete guide to using the Nikon D5600 camera.
It provides you with all the essential information you need to know to bring the
best out of your camera, including a guide to all aspects of the camera's operation,
as well as many advanced settings for autofocus, exposure control, video recording
and how to use the Camera, Menus, and many more.This guide is written for Nikon
D5600 first time user and intermediate photographers.Whether you only need to learn
the basics, or if you want to discover some advanced tips, of Nikon D5600 Users
Guide for Photographers is here to help. I have put this book together to assist
people who are finding it difficult to use this amazing camera and the features it
comes with, and I can assure you that will you appreciate all the tips inside This
book is the best user manual you need to guide you on how to use and optimally
maximize your camera. This book has comprehensive tips & in-depth tutorials for
First time user, seniors, and experts, and by the time you've finished reading this
book, you'll be a pro.What are you still waiting for? Click the buy button now.
Nikon D300s Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2009-11-03
Nikon 850 Instructional Manual David Cowherd 2020-09-22 Nikon 850 is one of the
best cameras you can ever find out there, but how best can you use it? The Nikon 850
instructional manual is the complete guide to using the Nikon 850. This book is
written with the beginner in mind and is excellent for seniors and first-time Nikon
850 users. Getting a new Nikon 850 digital camera is impressive; it can practically
feel like getting a new toy. Nobody cherishes a toy that makes you read a long
guidebook just to figure out how the darn thing works! That is why I have put this
book together for both beginners and expert, to teach you them the building blocks
of using the Nikon 850 camera. It starts out by going over the feature and modes in
the device, followed by defining some key terms that Nikon camera user needs to
know. This book will explain all the basics settings, Dials, Modes, Buttons,
Shooting Tips, tricks, hidden feature and much more. It covers only what most users
want to know so you don't have to comb through hundreds of pages of technical jargon
just to find out how to do a common feature. This book is written in a little more
casual and fun than what you expect from most Nikon manuals. Click the BUY button
Now!!!
Nikon D7200: A Guide for Beginners Matthew Hollinder 2015-05-07 Externally the new
Nikon D7200 camera is purported to be similar to that of its predecessor the D7100.
These similarities, according to the reviews, refer to the weight, height and
dimensions. Upgrades to the internal processes and features however, have been
enhanced and have been guaranteed to meet the needs of both the avid photographer
and the everyday user. The Nikon D7200 has been referred to as the high-end APS-C
camera of Nikon; being the only DX formatted camera currently available on the
market by that company. The D7200 boasts an improved Auto-focus system in the form
of a multi-CAM 3500DX II 51 point system with sensitivity of up to -3EV, 24.2 MP
CMOS sensor, six frames per second of continuous shooting, maximum shutter speed of
approximately 1/8000 per second, dual memory card slots, NFC and Wi-Fi capabilities,
3.2 inch LCD display with 1.2M dot and a metering sensor. This magnesium alloy
wrapped device is innovation and creativity being made available to users.
The Nikon D90 Companion Ben Long 2009-03-18 Through easy-to-follow lessons, this
handy book offers a complete class on digital photography, tailored specifically for

people who use the Nikon D90. This is not your typical camera guide: rather than
just show you what all the buttons do, it teaches you how to use the D90's features
to make great photographs-including professional-looking images of people,
landscapes, action shots, close-ups, night shots, HD video, and more. With Ben
Long's creative tips and technical advice, you have the perfect, camera-bag-friendly
reference that will help you capture stunning pictures anywhere, anytime. The Nikon
D90 Companion will show you how to: Take creative control and go beyond automatic
settings Learn the basic rules of composition Capture decisive moments, including
fast-moving objects Discover ways to use a flash indoors and outdoors Learn about
different lenses, and the best time to use them Understand the options for shooting
RAW, and whether it's right for you Use the D90's ability to shoot high definition
video
Nikon D5600 User Manual Hans Wilson 2021-07-30 An All in One Guide to Master your
Nikon D5600 The Nikon D5600 is a sleek DSLR that blends multimedia imaging
capabilities with versatile wireless technology. Centered around a 24.2MP DX-format
CMOS sensor and EXPEED 4 image processor, the camera offers a sensitivity range from
ISO 100-25600 to benefit working in an array of lighting conditions, and the sensor
and processor combination also supports continuous shooting up to 5 fps for working
with moving subjects. Full HD 1080p video recording is also supports up to 60 fps,
and time-lapse movies can be created in-camera, too. Taking the perfect shot
requires more than just years of experience and good lighting! Knowing Your camera
and what it offers you is a primary requirement and this Nikon D5600 manual provides
clear, step by step instructions to help you take full advantage of your camera.
Here's a preview of what you'll learn Learn about each button on your camera
Understand the settings Get better photos in auto or manual mode Shoot, view, and
edit movies Whatever the occasion you're shooting for, you'll get all the guidance
you need to take excellent photos from now!
Nikon D5200 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-04-11 Invaluable photography advice
for D5200 beginners The Nikon D5200 is one of Nikon's most advanced cameras offered
in the entry-level line of dSLRs. This book goes beyond the user's manual to deliver
a helpful introduction to the basic photo skills needed in order to get great shots
from the D5200. Assuming no prior dSLR knowledge, veteran author Julie Adair King
offers you a tour of the camera body with this full-color book as she presents you
with a hands-on how-to on all the features of the D5200. Packed with pics, this fun
and friendly guide offers unique inspiration for capturing your own memorable
images. Helps you get an accurate feel for the camera, shooting in Auto mode, and
managing playback options Walks you through adjusting settings to get better results
from exposure, lighting, focus, and color Includes a full chapter on video mode
Addresses sending images to a computer for organizing, editing, and sharing
Demonstrates how to put the pieces together to get better portraits, action shots,
and outdoor shots in any sort of light. Shares tips on the most common edits needed
to improve shots Featuring an abundance of useful tips, this helpful guide
encourages you to take control of your Nikon 5200 to get the photos you want.
Mastering the Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II Darrell Young 2021-07-12
Learn to master your Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II and take full advantage of all its
capabilities!
Mastering the Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II by Darrell Young provides a wealth of experiencebased information and insights for owners of the new Z6 II or Z7 II camera. Darrell
is determined to help the user navigate past the confusion that often comes with
complex and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the cameras in a way that far
surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers through the cameras’ features with

step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and
why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The
information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers basic
photography technique.
Nikon Z50 User Manual for Beginners and Seniors James Cabe 2020-07-26 The camera
system of the Nikon Z50 sets it apart from previous versions of the Nikon with more
amazing features. It has one of the best hybrid equipped camera with an APS-C
sensor.In this user guide, you will find in-depth tutorials and top tips to guide
you in operating the Nikon Z50 with all the updated features. You will discover how
to take amazing photos, videos and other tips and tricks that will make you a pro in
using the Nikon Z50.
Mastering the Nikon Z7 Darrell Young 2019-05-15 Mastering the Nikon Z7 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
Nikon's new mirrorless full-frame Z7 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user
navigate past the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional
camera equipment. This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in
a way that far surpasses the user's manual. It guides readers through the camera
features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed
how, when, and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and
menu configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions
for setup according to various shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative
writing style allows readers to easily follow directions, while feeling as if a
friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond
the camera itself and also covers basic photography technique.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P1000 Alexander White 2018-10-24 This
book is a complete guide to the operation of the Nikon Coolpix P1000 digital camera.
The book explains all shooting modes, menus, functions, and controls of this
superzoom camera, illustrated by more than 300 full-color images. The guide shows
beginning and intermediate photographers how to get excellent results using the many
features of the P1000. The book explains topics such as autofocus, manual focus, HDR
(High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO sensitivity, memory cards, and flash modes. It
discusses techniques for using the P1000’s phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum
optical focal length of 3000mm, to full advantage. The book also explains the
camera’s features for remote control and image transfer using a smartphone or tablet
with the P1000’s built-in Wi-Fi and Bluetooth capabilities, as well as the camera’s
features for adding location data to images. The book includes sample photos taken
with the creative options of the camera, including the Picture Control settings,
which alter color processing of images; the Bird-watching, Moon, Creative, and Scene
shooting modes, with settings optimized for subjects such as landscapes, pets,
sunsets, and action shots; and the Coolpix P1000’s features for burst shooting and
time-lapse photography. In addition, the book provides introductions to topics such
as street photography, infrared photography, and macro photography. The book also
explains the video features of the P1000, which can shoot 4K video and can record
high-speed video sequences at speeds up to four times greater than normal, resulting
in slow-motion footage when played back. In addition, the book describes procedures
for using the Filter Effects option to add special effects to images after they have
been captured. In its three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the
Coolpix P1000, including external flash units, microphones, remote control devices,
cases, and charging and power options. The appendices also include a list of useful

web sites and other references, as well as a section with “quick tips” to help users
take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible. This
guide book to the P1000 camera includes a detailed Table of Contents and Index.
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2014-12-04 Mastering the Nikon D810 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D810 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the
confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far
surpasses the user's manual. It guides readers through the camera features with stepby-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why
explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative writing style allows
readers to easily follow directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to
share his knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and
also covers basic photography technique.
Mastering the Nikon D7200 Darrell Young 2015-12-31
Nikon D3500 Users Guide Hector Brad 2020-06-21 The Nikon D3500 Users Guide for is
the complete guide to using the Nikon D3500 camera. It provides you with all the
essential information you need to know to bring the best out of your camera,
including a guide to all aspects of the camera's operation, as well as many advanced
settings for autofocus and exposure control and how to use the Camera, Menus, and
many more.This guide is written for Nikon D3500 first time user and intermediate
photographers.Whether you only need to learn the basics, or if you want to discover
some advanced tips, of Nikon D3500 Users Guide is here to help. I have put this book
together to assist people who are finding it difficult to use this amazing camera
and the features it comes with, and I can assure you that will you appreciate all
the tips inside This book is the best user manual you need to guide you on how to
use and optimally maximize your camera. This book has comprehensive tips & in-depth
tutorials for First time user, seniors, and experts, and by the time you've finished
reading this book, you'll be a pro.What are you still waiting for? Click the buy
button now.
Nikon D3500 Users Manual Alex N Curtis 2021-01-08 Are you a professional
photographer or a new user that wants to get the most out of your Nikon D3500
camera? If yes, then this guide will give you the best Nikon d3500 user's
experience. Read on to find out more... The Nikon D3500 is a 24-mp entry-level DSLR
that has an APS-C CMOS sensor that is much lighter, cheaper, and much longer battery
duration than its predecessor, the D3400. The camera is made perfectly for
individuals that are just getting into photography as it features a Guide Mode that
teaches the handler how to shoot photography in different situations. The Key
specifications of this version include: ISO range of 100-2500, EXPEED 4 image
processor, 24 MP APS-C CMOS sensor, Bluetooth for transferring images to other
devices, Battery rated at 1,550 shots per charge (CIPA), 921 k-dot fixed LCD screen,
"Full HD" 1080/60p video capacity, ability to shoot continuously at five frames per
second and lastly an 11-point autofocus system that works through the optical
viewfinder. Although the D3400 that the D3500 replaced is still a good camera, the
D3500 makes things much better, and the new APS-C sensor it features is still one of
the best you can find. Similarly, the camera is made perfectly for both individuals
that are just getting into photography as well as for professionals. Hence, the
essence of this user's manual it to teach you how to easily shoot and master
photography in different situations. Below are some of the topics this book will
focus on -Using USB Cable to connect the D3500 to a Computer-How to transfer data
with a USB cable-Using a Memory Card Reader -Going Wireless by using a Mobile AppGetting a spare battery for your Nikon D3500-Steps to take to Update your Nikon
Firmware-Tips and tricks to use the self timer mode-Tips for taking pictures in

burst mode -Selecting a Focus Mode -Other Info about focusing -Using Autofocus in
Live View-How to use Focus Lock -Manual Focusing-What is Active D-Lightning from
Nikon? -Steps to Using Active D-Lightning On your Nikon Camera-How You can Apply DLighting to Existing Photos-Troubleshooting all common problems etc...-And so much
more... So, why wait? To make the best of your device and to improve your
photography skills, click on the "Buy now with 1-Click" button to download now!!!
Nikon D3100 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2010-11-17
Nikon D500: Pocket Guide Rocky Nook 2019-05-17 Designed for photographers who
haven't memorized every button, dial, setting, and feature on their Nikon D500,
Rocky Nook's handy and ultra-portable quick reference Pocket Guide helps you get the
shot when you're out and about. * Confirm that your camera is set up properly with
the pre-shoot checklist * Identify every button and dial on your camera * Learn the
essential modes and settings you need to know * Dive deeper with additional features
of your camera * Execute step-by-step instructions for shooting multiple exposures,
in-camera HDR, time-lapse movies, and more * Follow tips and techniques for getting
great shots in typical scenarios (portrait, landscape, freezing action, low light,
etc.)
Nikon D5500 Rob Sylvan 2015-05-15 Now that you’ve bought the amazing Nikon D5500,
you need a book that goes beyond a tour of the camera’s features to show you exactly
how to use the camera to take great pictures. With Nikon D5500: From Snapshots to
Great Shots, you get the perfect blend of photography instruction and camera
reference that will take your images to the next level! Beautifully illustrated with
large, vibrant photos, this book teaches you how to take control of your photography
to get the image you want every time you pick up the camera. Follow along with your
friendly and knowledgeable guide, photographer Rob Sylvan, and you will: Learn the
top ten things you need to know about shooting with the D5500 Master the
photographic basics of composition, focus, and depth of field Use the D5500’s
automatic scene and professional modes for more control over your images Understand
all the best tricks and techniques for getting great action shots, landscapes, and
portraits Find out how to get great photos in low light Harness the power of
enhanced video recording and capture beautiful moving images with the D5500 Fully
grasp all the concepts and techniques as you go, with assignments at the end of
every chapter And once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s Flickr
group, share your photos, and discuss how you use your D5500 to get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/nikonD5500_fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
Nikon D3100 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2010-12-01 Unlock all the secrets of the
powerful new Nikon D3100 DSLR camera Author Julie King knows how to teach newbies,
and in this handy guide she?ll help you get the very most out of the powerful new
Nikon D3100. Say you?re already an experienced photographer? The helpful tips and
tricks in this friendly book will get you quickly up to speed on the D3100?s new
14-megapixel sensor, continous video/live focus, full HD video, expanded autofocus,
and more. As a seasoned instructor at the Palm Beach Photographic Center, Julie
anticipates all questions, whether you?re a beginner or digital camera pro, and
offers pages of easy-to-follow advice. Helps you get every bit of functionality out
of the new Nikon D3100 camera Walks you through its exciting new features, including
the 14-megapixel sensor, continous video/live focus, full HD video, expanded
autofocus, and the updated in-camera menu Explores shooting in Auto mode, managing
playback options, and basic troubleshooting Explains how to adjust the camera?s
manual settings for your own preferred exposure, lighting, focus, and color style
Covers digital photo housekeeping tips?how to organize, edit, and share your files
Tap all the tools in this hot new DSLR camera and start taking some great pix with
Nikon D3100 For Dummies.
Nikon D3500 User Manual Richard Boyle 2021-07-28 An All in One Guide to Master your
Nikon D3500 Compact, easy to use, and versatile are all traits of the Nikon D3500,
which is designed to be as flexible and intuitive as possible, while still offering

the imaging capabilities you expect from a DSLR. Utilizing a DX-format 24.2MP CMOS
sensor and EXPEED 4 image processor, the D3500 provides a native sensitivity range
from ISO 100-25600 to suit working in a variety of lighting conditions, and the
sensor and processor combination also provides a 5 fps continuous shooting rate as
well as Full HD 1080p video recording at 60 fps. Taking the perfect shot requires
more than just years of experience and good lighting! Knowing Your camera and what
it offers you is a primary requirement. and this Nikon D3500 manual provides clear,
step by step instructions to help you take full advantage of your camera. Here's a
preview of what you'll learn Learn about each button on your camera Understand the
settings Get better photos in auto or manual mode Learn to Shoot, view, and edit
movies Whatever the occasion you're shooting for, you'll get all the guidance you
need to take excellent photos from now!
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P950 Alexander White 2020-03-23 This
book, by Alexander S. White, is a complete guide to the operation of the Nikon
Coolpix P950 digital camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus, functions,
and controls of this superzoom camera, illustrated by more than 300 full-color
images. The guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to get
excellent results using the many features of the P950. The book explains topics such
as autofocus, manual focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, Raw files, ISO,
memory cards, and flash modes. It discusses techniques for using the P950’s
phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum optical focal length of 2000mm, to full
advantage. The book also explains the camera’s features for remote control and image
transfer using a smartphone or tablet with the P950’s built-in wireless networking
capability. The book includes sample photos taken with the creative options of the
camera, including the Picture Control settings, which alter color processing of
images; the Creative and Scene shooting modes, with settings optimized for subjects
such as the moon, birds, landscapes, pets, sunsets, and action shots; and the
Coolpix P950’s features for burst shooting and time-lapse photography. In addition,
the book provides introductions to topics such as street photography, infrared
photography, and macro photography. The book also explains the video features of the
P950, which can shoot 4K and HD video with stereo sound and can record high-speed
video at speeds up to four times greater than normal. In addition, the book
describes procedures for using the Filter Effects option to add special effects to
images after they have been captured. In the appendices, the book discusses
accessories for the Coolpix P950, including external flash units, remote controls,
cases, and charging and power options. The appendices also include a list of useful
web sites and other references, as well as a section with “quick tips” to help users
take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible. This
guide book to the P950 camera includes a detailed Table of Contents and Index.
Nikon Sarah Bankes 2018
Mastering the Nikon D850 Darrell Young 2018-06-27 Mastering the Nikon D850 by
Darrell Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for
owners of the new D850 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past
the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera
equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far
surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers through the camera features with stepby-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why
explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The

information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers basic
photography technique.
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